
George Lieb
L70fr N Atlantic Ave
New Smryrna Beach, FL 32't""6ig

ge0rge@lieb.net

]uly 16,2AZA

Lee Walters
Kiwanis Club of Seminole Breakfast

Dear Lee,

I came across your club's website a few years ago when I was researching what other clubs

were doing in their community to help children as well as trying to find new fund-raising
activities. I really liked your website and I also took great interest in your Field of Honor.

Thanks to the inspiration from your club, we will be building our third Field of Honor this

year in November. We receive a great deal of support and encouragement from our
community for our Field of Honor.

Also, we very much appreciate your support in our effort to create a stronger website for

our club. Julia Hartland helped us to load your website onto our server. As I work on our
website I will leave a lot of relevant infonnation, take away things that are unique to your
club, and add those things that make our club unique. Your kind gesture will save us a lot of
time, effort and expense, and we are very happy to give you the remainder of our budget for

this project ($200). I feel that the value we received from you is worth a great deal more than

that. We very much appreciate your support.

George Lieb

Sincerely,
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